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• 1-800-962-2819 • FAX 278-2680 EASTERN OREGON MARKETPLACE

 • Personals
 • Specialty Cars
 • Horses & Tack
 • Farm Equipment
 • Kids Korner
 • Sporting Goods
 • Adult Foster 
    Care
 • Vehicles for Sale

 • Pets for Sale
 • Musical Instruments
 • Computers
 • Motorcycles
 • Child Care
 • Miscellaneous
    for Sale
 • Livestock for Sale
 • Wanted to Buy

 • Auto Parts
 • Vacation Rentals
 • Antiques
 • Private Party
    Home Rentals
 • Homes for Sale

 Call Paula @ 
 1-800-962-2819

 $5 00  Private Party Only $5 00  Private Party Only

 F IND  YOUR  
 POT  OF  GOLD
 15  Words  5  days   $ 5  00

 F IND  YOUR   F IND  YOUR  
 POT  OF  GOLD POT  OF  GOLD
 15  Words  5  days   $ 5  00 1 5  Wo rds  5  days   $ 5  00

 Contact
 Jodi Snook

 at  541-278-2670
 or

 jsnook@eastoregonian.com

 Sell Your
 Home 
 Here!

 Place a Yard Sale Ad
 25 words, 3 days, private party only

 $20.00 East Oregonian & Hermiston Herald

 Call Paula
 541-278-2678

 Yard Sale Kits -  $5.00
 Includes 2 signs & stakes, 
 price stickers & coupons

 Find Your 
 Find Your 

 Pots of  Pots of 
 Gold! Gold!

 Carriers 
 Needed 

 in 
 Pendleton

 Route 63
 SW 13th & Isaac 

 Lane

 Route 117
 SW 4th & SW 
 Goodwin PL

 _____________________

 Looking
 for substitute

 on call carriers

 211 SE Byers Ave., Pendleton
 541-276-2211 or 1-800-522-0255

 Substitute Motor  Carrier needed in  Hermiston Route  #245, Heppner,  Lexington & Ione.
 Also taking  information  sheets for  walking & motor  routes for those  interested. 

 211 SE Byers Ave., Pendleton
 333 E. Main St., Hermiston

 541-276-2211 or 1-800-522-0255

 Multimedia 
 Salesperson:

 Hermiston Herald is seeking an 
 outside salesperson who is 
 passionate about helping local 
 businesses be successful.  Must 
 demonstrate excellence in person-
 to-person sales and customer 
 service, work well with a support 
 team and be proficient with 
 technology while managing time 
 and required paperwork 
 efficiently.  Base wage plus 
 commission and mileage 
 reimbursement make this a great 
 opportunity for an aggressive 
 sales professional. 

 Inside Salesperson:
 East Oregonian in Pendleton is 
 seeking a dynamic  salesperson 
 to create and follow through on 
 sales promotions, make outbound 
 calls and occasionally visit 
 customers in person.  Must be 
 willing to make prospecting phone 
 calls to potential customers 
 and businesses of all types, 
 service existing accounts, be 
 organized and have excellent 
 computer and communication 
 skills.  If you've been looking for 
 the opportunity to excel in a sales 
 environment, this is it! The ads 
 you sell will be featured in East 
 Oregonian, Hermiston Herald, 
 websites and mobile apps. 

 These full-time positions offer 
 paid time off (PTO), insurances 

 and a 401(k)/Roth 401(k) 
 retirement plan.

 Send resume and 
 letter of interest to

 EO Media Group
 PO Box 2048

 Salem, OR  97308-2048
 Fax to 503-371-2935 

 or e-mail 
 hr@eomediagroup.com or 
 pick up an application at 
 211 SE Byers, Pendleton.  

$179,000 EXECU-
TIVE Building Site! 
15+ acres overlook-
ing the Columbia 
River. Newly leveled 
and seeded, sub-irri-
gated pasture with a
pond and wells. The 
corner of Pleasant
View Lane and Rilie 
Lane. RMLS # 
13495329.

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Other Areas 115

HERMISTON
Country 

Setting, close to 
town, spacious 

3bd/2ba on 
2.5 acres.
$259,500

541-289-0247

Homes for Sale,
Hermiston 105

2-ACRES
3 bedroom 2 bath 

manufactured home, 
16x24 ft. addition 

family room.  16x27 
ft deck. 30x50 ft 
Business/Shop 
w/loft.  Heated, 
air-conditioned.  

Bathroom.
Zoned F4 for 

Home/Business, 
close to city, quiet 

country living.
Underground 

sprinklers in pasture 
& lawn.

Call for appointment:
541-567-5929
Was $267,500, 
NOW $240.000.

Homes for Sale,
Hermiston 105

Pendleton
OASIS IN Adams! 
Over 4000 sqft on 
half acre. Newer 
Construction, high 
ceilings, open floor 
plan, provides con-
temporary country 
living.  Was 
$299,900, now 
$265,000, Matt Vo-
gler, 541.377.9470, 
MLS: 14059418
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

WHEELER 
COUNTY, Twicken-
ham, OR – 7,744.08 
deeded ac. with 
3,407 BLM ac. of 
grazing allotments. 
47 ac. of irrigated 
bottoms. 2 +/- miles 
of John Day River 
frontage. Hunting for 
deer, elk, upland 
birds, waterfowl and 
Mouflon sheep with 
LOP tags. 
$3,975,000. #03414
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

UMATILLA 
COUNTY, Pendle-
ton, OR – Auto de-
tail/paint shop & stor-
age units. 1,800 sf 
shop with paint 
booth, ada restroom 
and awning. 5 ea 
10ʼx14ʼ storage units 
on 2 city fenced lots. 
Perfect for owner/op-
erator or 2-3 worker 
operation. Possible 
lease or lease/pur-
chase available. 
$239,900. #03014
The Whitney Land 

Company
541-278-4444

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

TURN HERE for the 
Home on your 
WISHLIST Call 541 
377 6855 to find 
ALL homes and 
properties in your 
range -- Turn Here 
Realty 541 377 6855

TURN HERE 
REALTY & TRAVEL 

541 377 6855

SUNRIDGE ES-
TATES,
Move-in-Ready, 
Contemporary, 3 
bedroom 2 bath, 
Vaulted Ceiling, Cus-
tom Kitchen, nice fin-
ishes, Spacious 
Master Suite, pro-
fessionally land-
scaped, fenced 
backyard, $194,900, 
Call Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470, MLS: 
15291404
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
REDUCED!! NOW
$65,900! Cozy 2-3 
bedroom on the flat. 
Zoned C-1. Metal 
roof, patio. Shop.RV 
parking. Walk to 
shopping,restaurants 
etc. MLS#14030539 
CALL;MARGE LAPP

Pendleton 
Southgate Realty

(541) 276-1957

Pendleton
Excellent Condi-
tion, 3 bedroom, 2 
bath, Newer Town 
Home, good location, 
close to park,  Open 
floor plan, patio, 
fenced backyard, ga-
rage, nice finishes, 
$113,900. Call Matt 
Vogler, 
MLS15424175
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
COLLEGE VIEW,
Contemporary  3 
bedroom, 2.5 bath, 
Open floor plan, 
Custom Kitchen,  
Quartz Countertops,  
Master Suite, Large 
Backyard, Mature 
Landscaping,  UGS, 
RV Parking, 
$234,900, 
MLS15467924, Matt 
Vogler, 
541.377.9470
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

COUNTRY HOME,
19AC 4BR, 1BA,- 

Full basement 40x60 
Shop, 35x25 Shop, 

40x40 Barn, 
Riding Arena.

$338,000
541-377-0273
541-276-4231
Bank Approved

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$5,000 Price Reduc-
tion to $154,900, 
One Level, 4 bdrm, 2 
bath , family room, 
master suite, walk-in 
closet, family neigh-
borhood, private 
backyard, Call Matt 
Vogler, 
541.377.9470, MLS: 
14409224
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$184,900 LARGE 3 
B/R 1.5 bath home 
with 2963 + sq. ft. 
detached garage, 
storage building, 
oversized lot,
Nice patio . Call 
Shane  
541-379-7802 
RMLS#14259192

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$215,000                  
BETTER THAN 
NEW!  Wonderful 
great room style 
home.  Kitchen is-
land.  Stamped con-
crete patio, fenced, 
UGS.  Garage w/8ʼ 
overhead door, room 
for RV.  Jef 
541-276-0021.  
#14457480

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$200,000             
NEW/ACREAGE
3.14 ACRES (m/l), 
w/commercial zone.  
2bedroom, 2bath 
manufactured home. 
Updated kitchen, 
flooring, baths, metal 
roof.  Garden shed.  
Large commercial 
shop, second 
home/rental Vicki 
541-969-9441cell.  
#15434444 

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$199,000
CHARMING TURN 
OF CENTURY 2 
story home w/base-
ment.  3 bedroom, 2 
bath updated 
kitchen.  2 additional 
lots w/gazebo, park 
like gardens.  Dori 
541-310-1001cell.  # 
14045482

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

FOR SALE
By Owner

3bd/2ba house Rice 
Edition, available 
now. $159,900
541-289-0247

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

Pendleton
$199,000  4 Bed 3 
Bath Home.  Very 
nice throughout.  
Newer Kitchen.  Co-
rian Counter tops.  
Newer Furnace and 
Central Air.  Two car 
garage.  
MLS#13384063 

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$166,500 – 4 Bed-
room 2 Bath on 
North Hill.  Hard-
wood Floors.  Cen-
tral Heat & Air.  
Large back deck.  
Garage.  1924 Sq. 
Ft.  Nice inside and 
out.  MLS# 
14211391

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$159,900 3 B/R 2 
Bath one car garage, 
in Sherwood area.  
Remodeled interior 
with Kitchen Island. 
Bring offers! Call 
Scott  541-379-3283 
RMLS#14548160

Garton & 
Associates

(541) 276-0931

Pendleton
$159,900       
RANCH STYLE 
SHERWOOD 
HOME.  Natural light, 
open floor plan, 
vaulted ceilings in 
mid-century style 
home.  Master suite, 
family room.  Large, 
private backyard.  
Jef 
541-2760021/Dawn 
541-310-9563cell.  
#14427298

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$159,900             
OVERLOOKING
RICE PARK!  Well 
maintained 3 bed, 2 
bath Rancher with 
double garage.  Up-
dated kitchen, siding, 
windows, roof and 
composite deck.  
Glenn 541 276-0021.  
#14096905

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Pendleton
$154,900, Pano-
ramic City Views, 
Newer 3 bedroom, 2 
bath, Excellent Con-
dition, Open Con-
cept, Vaulted Ceiling, 
Master Suite French 
doors open to deck, 
RV Parking, Call 
Matt Vogler, 
541.377.9470, 
MLS:15642931
John J. Howard & 

Associates
541-377-9470

Pendleton
$139,900 – 3 Bed-
room 1.5 Bath  
2000+ sq ft. Home 
Very nice condition 
throughout.  Extra 
dwelling could be 
dual living or rental.  
Large lot.   MLS# 
14049686

Rocky Mikesell
Blue Jeans Realty

(541-379-8690)

Pendleton
$139,900                 
1560 s.f.(m/l), 3BED, 
1BATH HOME with 
charm and character.  
Detached garage, 
outdoor storage.  
Well maintained, pri-
vate yard.  This 
home is energy effi-
cient.  Kevin 
541-969-8243cell 
#14399855

Coldwell Banker 
Whitney

(541) 276-0021

Homes for Sale,
Pendleton 100

CLASSIFIEDS GET
results!

CLASSIFIEDS HAVE IT!

You Can Find
Your Dream

Home
Check out our

Real Estate listings
in Classified!

1-800-962-2819


